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• Communicated with members statewide with frequent “Stay Home” messages from March 
26-May 26. These were available on Constant Contact, in emails to leaders and on mea-
retired.org. 
 

• Had regular Zoom meetings with leadership team and Lisa. 
 

• Wrote articles for the Michigan Retirement Report and MEA-Retired Tribune. 
 

• Set up and conducted special meetings of both the MEA-Retired Executive Committee and 
Board of Directors. 

 
• Set up and conducted meeting of MEA-Retired chapter presidents. 

 
• Assisted members with using Zoom. 

 
• Participated in regularly scheduled and “emergency” MEA Board of Directors meetings. 

 
• Participated in both sessions of the virtual MEA RA. 

 
• Participated in both sessions of the virtual NEA RA. 

 
• Participated in the MEA NEA RA Caucus. 

 
• Participated in both days of the virtual NEA-Retired Annual Meeting. 

 
• Participated in the MEA Board of Directors Diversity Training. 

 
• Participated in the NEA-Retired State Presidents’ Training. 

 
• Participated in the NEA-Retired Political Action Meeting. 

 
• Participated in both the MEA-PAC Board and Annual Meetings. 

 
• Facilitated three sessions at the MEA Virtual Summer Conference. 

 
• Participated in the MEA Summer Conference Member Advisory Committee meeting. 

 
• Had a Zoom interview with Darcy Lewis for the Gaylord area chapter meeting. 

 
• Attended virtual MPSERS Board meeting. 

 
 

 
 


